DEPARTMENT OF PuBLIC HEALTH
CITY OF CHICAGO

To: Steve Berlin
Executive Director
Board of Ethics

From:

Julie Morita

Depfity Commissioner

Chicago Department of Public Health
Date: November 24, 2014

‘ Subject: October Events Attended on Behalf of City

This letter serves as notification of the event that Stephanie Black, MD (Communicable Disease Medical
Director) and [ attended as a guest and representative of the City of Chicago.

¢ November 19, 2014, Chicago City Club

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please call me at (312)747-
5443,

333 SOUTH STATE STREREY, ROOM 204, CHICAGO, ILLINOLIS 606041



